
January 10, 2022

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

The Next Folding Theatre Company to postpone upcoming production of Snakes Are Cool

	 FREDERICTON, NB: The Next Folding Theatre Company has postponed the upcoming 
production of Snakes Are Cool. The show will be presented March 25th - 26th, 7:30 p.m. at the Charlotte 
Street Arts Centre.
	
The show has been postponed due to safety concerns with the rapid spread of the Omicron variant. This 
postponement is an additional effort to limit the spread of COVID-19 and to keep the audience, cast and 
crew members safe.
	
Along with adhering to Public Health guidelines, Next Folding will continue to work closely with the 
venue and other stakeholders to ensure the best audience experience possible with the new show dates in 
March.
	
Tickets for the new show dates can be reserved by emailing to artisticdirector@nextfolding.ca. More 
details about Snakes are Cool and future shows will be published as they become available on Next 
Folding’s website, www.nextfolding.ca
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